‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37

Baines' Wuﬂy News: B

Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND'’ in their
classes this week!

Star of the Week | Star Reader Star of the Week Star Reader
Toddlers Mila Oliver 3JB Adam U Chloe M
Pre-School | Roscoe Ethan 3vB Isaac O Iris

Jessica S

RMS Louie Christopher 4TS Enzo C Rowan R
RSF Harry TC Bonnie B 4JP Harriet L Betsy Z
RCH Lily Luca 5BW Shray M Candyce N
1BE Mason Harry 5RF Ruby M Mia M
1CW Remi Daisy 6EJ Lily K Fraser M
1/2JB Spencer William 6KP Thomas U Brooke D
2SB Varney L Harrison W 6AK
2CH Santie S FreyaC 6JA

“Two people are better off than one, for they can help each other succeed. If one person falls, the other
can reach out and help. But someone who falls alone is in real trouble”Ecclesiastes 4:9-12

School events this week:

The Year five’s have had their second session with the Wigan Warriors Rugby Coach. This week
they focused on teamwork, how to score a try and the technique of learning to switch from attacking
to defending. The final session for Year Five’s is next Friday.

Our Parent Drop In took place yesterday afternoon with John, our Pastoral Team. The parents/carers
that dropped in found it useful. Your feedback as always will be well received! Next Thursday the
session will be with the Maths Team, the focus is ‘Helping your child with maths’. Please come along
for a brew and a chat.

The ‘Where’s Wally’ Fun Run brought in a grand total of £410! The money will be used to contribute
to the school library. Many thanks again to everyone who contributed and took part! More information
can be found on the website.

Coming up:

Next week the KS2 SATs tests will take place for our Year Six pupils. Please make sure your Year 6
child rests well this weekend and has breakfast on Monday morning. Please ensure that they are in
school by 8:55 a.m. at the very latest on Monday morning, since they will not be able to start the test
if they are late. The tests must start on time and we want the children to be in the best possible
mindset for them.
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On Friday Year Six are going on their trip to Lancaster Castle.Thank you to all parents/carers who
have made their payments so that the trip can take place. It promises to be a great day out for the
children!

We look forward to welcoming you to the Parent/Carer Coffee & Information Chats. If there are
any particular topics you would like exploring please let Miss Sawyer know via the

beadmin@cidari.co.uk email.

Reminders:

Behaviour

At Baines’ we expect good behaviour all of the time. However, from time to time children may
struggle with managing this and so we have a policy in place and procedures to support the children.
The attached poster shows our procedure. The full policy and other documents can be found on the
school website. Please contact Miss Sawyer via beadmin@cidari.co.uk should you have any queries
regarding this.

School Appearance Code
School uniform is not optional. All children must wear the correct uniform to school. Trainers are not
allowed to be worn. Any children wearing trainers will be asked to wear their P.E. pumps for the day.

Attendance and Punctuality

The government sets the standards for school attendance for every school in the UK; they expect
children to attend school every day that the school is open, unless they are too ill to attend, or
parents/carers have asked in advance and been given permission for their child to be off on a
specific day, due to exceptional circumstances.

School doors open at 8:45 a.m. and school starts promptly at 8.55 a.m. Children who arrive after this
time do not receive a school breakfast and they miss the first task of the day, missing essential

learning.

Please ensure that the children are punctual for the start of the school day and that if they are not
well enough to attend school, that the school office is informed before 9.30 a.m.

Baines’ Endowed CE Primary Academy, Penrose Avenue, Marton, Blackpool, FY4 4DJ, 01253 762532


mailto:beadmin@cidari.co.uk
mailto:beadmin@cidari.co.uk

